
         
19 September 2017 
 
 
Subject  Plant visit “Thai Rayon Public Co.,Ltd.”, Angthong Province 
 
Dear  Shareholders 
 
Thai Rayon Public Co.,Ltd. (“the Company”) cordially invites you to visit our plant in Angthong 
Province which will be held on 18 October 2017. The shareholders, who are interesting to visit our 
plant, please contact our officers as follow. 

1. Ms. Sineenart Pradubthong  02-253-6745-54 ตอ 2614 
2. Ms. Porntipa Ketnant  02-253-6745-54 ตอ 2241 
3. Ms. Suwanna Chalermwat  02-253-6745-54 ตอ 2250 

 
Schedule for plant visit, Angthong 
 
Wednesday, 18 October 2017 
8.30hrs. Departure from Mahatun Plaza Building, Ploenchit Road 
10.30hrs.    Arrival to Angthong Plant 
10.45hrs.     Slide presentation and meet management 
11.00hrs.     Visit our production process  
12.30hrs.     Lunch  
14.00hrs.     Departure from Angthong Plant 
16.00hrs.     Arrival to Mahatun Plaza Building, Ploenchit Road 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
THAI RAYON PLC. 
 
 
Suwanna Chalermwat 
Company Secretary 
 
 


